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Hi, 
 
As your security partner we take pride in looking after you and wanted to let you know about a 
couple of changes you may see as we continue to evolve our products and experience.  
 

• Our Morepork product range is being phased out, however, we know how important 
DIY solutions are to Kiwi families so we’ll continue to explore new product lines in 
this space. 

• This means we won’t actively sell the Morepork product range to new families 
looking for security solutions but will continue to support our current users on this 
platform.  

• We’ll be re-directing the Morepork website to ADTsecurity.co.nz where resources will 
continue to be available for self-support. 

 
As our solutions continue to evolve, we’ll be sure to let you know of any new releases when 
they land. 

 

Our mission is to assist families across New Zealand to protect their lives and assets and we 
remain committed to you to do just that.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact us on: 0800 111 238 or submit an enquiry 
here: https://www.adtsecurity.co.nz/contact/  
 
Always there, 
 
ADT Security  
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